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IMPORTANT DATES 

APRIL  

5 2019 Outback Comedy Gala  

7 Aramac Learn to Swim  

17 Council Meeting in Alpha 

19 Good Friday  

22 Easter Monday  

25 Anzac Day  

MAY 

6 Labour Day 

15 Council Meeting - Aramac  

23 Australian Motorhoming Lions 
Club - Guinness World Record 
attempt  

20 Cricket Tournament  

 

Issue 762: 03 April 2019 

Snap, Send, Solve 
Snap, Send, Solve is a free mobile app that allows you to easily 
report feedback to Council. It is as simple as;  

• Snap a photo of the problem  
• The issue is sent directly to the appropriate authority  
• Come back to find the problem solved! 

Message from the Aramac/Muttaburra District Manager  
 

Watering 

As the weather cools down, watering of gardens and lawns no longer needs to  
be constant.  Please be mindful on your water usage and only water when 

required.  Overwatering is not only harmful to your plants and lawn but is              
wasteful to the environment.  Remember—water is liquid gold!    
Road Damage 

If you have major road damage from the recent rains, please use our Snap, 
Send Solve app to report any issues, or alternatively call into any of our offices 
to report the matter. 
 
My Quote for the Week 
Tough times don’t last - tough people do……. 

Common Fencing 
 

Council wishes to advise that the common boundary fence from the northern 
side of the aerodrome, to the Aramac / Muttaburra road adjoining Lilydale is 
currently being replaced. Measures will be in place and the risk of straying 
stock is minimal.   Once completed all wire and posts will be buried - weather 
permitting 

Easter and Anzac Day Holiday 

All Barcaldine Regional Council offices including BOQ, Aquatic Centre, HACC 
and Library will be closed from the 19 – 22 April 2019 and the 25 April 2019 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

ANZAC DAY 

Wreath Laying  

If anyone from the community would like to purchase a wreath for Anzac Day 
please contact the Aramac State School on 07 4651 3177.  

Community Groups  

If your community group would like to lay a wreath on Anzac Day, please advise 
the Aramac Council office so you may be included in the ceremony.  
pamphlet.  

Watering Times 

Council would like to remind all residents of the watering times, which were             
introduced region wide in September 2013:  

Sprinklers, unattended hoses, soaker hoses, drip systems or automatic 
watering  

systems - must not be used between 10am to 3pm daily. 

Commercial premises, schools, community clubs or churches can make an     
application to Council for alteration of watering hours.  

Application forms are available from any local Council Administration Office.   

Failure to adhere to watering hours will result in a $130 infringement notice    
being issued. 



HEALTH CLINICS  

IN AN EMERGENCY DIAL 000 

ARAMAC PHC 

APRIL  

Mon 8 Doctor   

Tue 9 Doctor  

Mon 15 Doctor  

Tue 16 Doctor  

Mon 22 No Clinic  

Tue 23 Doctor  

Thu 25 No Clinic  

Appointments: Ph: 4652 9000 

Monday to Friday 
    8 am to 12 pm and 2 pm to 4 pm  

Consultation with specialists is 
available via video conferencing.  
Patients should arrange with their 
specialist in the first instance.  For 
more information please contact the 

Clinic. 

MUTTABURRA PHC 

APRIL  

Wed 10 Doctor  

Thu 11 Podiatrist 
Exercise Physiologist  
Continence advisor 

Appointments: Ph: 4658 7500 

Monday to Friday  
8.30 am to 12 pm and 2 pm to 4 pm  

Outside appointment times 

please call 

1300 health (1300 432 584) 

Wed 17 Doctor  

Wed 10 Podiatrist 
Exercise Physiologist  
Continence advisor 

Thu 11 Social Worker  

Local Ambulance Committee  

There will be a LAC meeting on Monday the 15 April 2019 at the QAS Centre. 
Looking forward to seeing you all there.  

Muttaburra Easter Raffle  

Tickets are sold at the Muttaburra Shop and Post Office, $2 a  ticket or 3 tickets 
for $5. Winners will be drawn on the 18 April 2019. 


